Minutes of the Curriculum Committee

Gordon Ford College of Business

February 24, 2014
The Curriculum Committee of the Gordon Ford College of Business met on Monday, February 24, 2014 at 8:00 a.m. in the Dean’s Conference Room, Room 443.  Members present included:   Dr. LeAnne Coder, Dr. Brian Strow, Dr. Indu Chhachhi, Dr. Mark Ross, Dr. Pat Jordan, Dr. Ray Blankenship and Dr. Michelle Trawick.  Members absent included: Dr. Evelyn Thrasher and Mr. Chris Derry.  Guest present:  Dr. Dana Cosby.
A motion was made by Dr. Blankenship and seconded by Dr. Chhachhi to approve the minutes from the February 3, 2014 meeting.  Minutes were approved.
Dr. Blankenship gave an AOL Report.  The AOL Committee asked departmental representatives to discuss with their departments questions from the senior exit exam that varied 10 points or more from the mean.  Results for the Written Communication Goal fell within acceptable ranges.  The committee will be evaluating the Strategic/Critical Thinking Goal next.   
Dr. Trawick gave a Math update.  There was discussion about looking at 5th Week Assessment Notes and Evaluations from last year.
There was discussion about the Certificate for Advanced Professionalism and a new course to be developed associated with this certificate – BA 495 – Career Development Attendance.  The committee discussed the purpose of the Certificate and what we hoped to accomplish by making the certificate available to our students.  After some discussion among the committee and Dr. Dana Cosby, it was decided that at the next meeting a proposal would be presented to the committee to Create a New Course (BA 495) and to Create a New Certificate Program – Advanced Professionalism.   

A motion was made by Dr. Coder and seconded by Dr. Trawick to adjourn the meeting.  Meeting adjourned at 8:56 a.m.
